
I am 69 years old.  I've been using tobacco products for 53 years, that is until I started using 

vaping two years ago.  I used cigarettes for 20 years, then started using snuff so I could quit the 

cigarettes.  I used snuff for the next 33 years.  I wanted to quit snuff, but patches and nicotine 

gum didn't help.  I started vaping two years ago and haven't needed anything else since. 

I admit to being less than strong when it comes to nicotine addiction but this seems to be the 

least unhealthy way for me to absorb nicotine.  Also it doesn't smell up my home, there's no 

second-hand smoke, and when I use it around people and ask if it bothers anyone they say they 

can't tell I'm even using it, except when I exhale and then for just a couple of seconds. 

On line orders are the only way to get fresh liquids from the local manufacturer (EC Blends in 

Medford, Oregon) at non-retail prices.  EC Blends sells worldwide and to stop e-sales would hurt 

an Oregon business unnecessarily.  Please, except for sales to children, don't start unneeded 

regulation of something that is helpful for people trying to get away from tobacco. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Bill Stevens 

 

 

 


